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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 6:44 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Mark Ward 
Phone: 6306512494 
Email Address: bulge1945@gmail.com 
Organization: NO 
 
Comments: 
Please don't build these windmills. I have been all over the US and have seen firsthand that these windmills only work 
about 15% of the time, and they sit idle the rest of the time because they need to be repaired which rarely gets done. 
They will be an eyesore on the community and those vacationing on the shore. They cause many problems with our 
wildlife with birds crashing into them and will affect the wildlife found beneath the ocean as well. I"m for for finding 
solutions to our energy problem, but this isn't the way to go. Delaware residents won't gain a thing by installing these 
windmills, and if they break down or cause a fire, they will contaminate the surrounding areas.  
 


